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“I have no greater joy than to hear that my children walk in truth.” 3 John 1:4 

Thank you for your faithful prayers for our family and our ministry.  God continues to show His amazing care for us. 
 

While God has allowed Jim to travel to the US for 8 weeks and 

present the ministry in 12 churches, He has also allowed Jim to 

spend time with all 4 of our girls and all 4 of our grandkids.  

God has blessed this trip with an opportunity to gain additional 

monthly support for the Grace Project.  We are praying to raise 

the 18% of monthly support we need to be at 100%.  God is 

our provider and we are trusting Him for exactly what we need. 

 

 

I am so thankful for a godly wife.  In my absence, Michelle 

has really stepped in to help keep things moving.  She has 

continued her education, working toward a Masters Degree 

as well as homeschooling our boys.  In the middle of that 

busy life, she has kept all the preachers and leaders on time 

and available.  She was also able to go out for Ladies 

Visitation this month.  Several ladies went to visit Jaaja 

Theresa in her new home.  There was much joy and 

celebration!  They were all praising God for how He 

provides and meets our needs.   

 

 

Our S-4 (10th grade) students have taken 

their big exam.  This is a comprehensive exam for all that they have learned 

in all subjects.  The 3 week testing includes Biology, Chemistry, Physics, 

English, Math, History, Luganda, Computers, Geography, Swahili 

and Religion.  If they pass, they can go on to A Level which is like 11th & 

12th grade to prepare for university.  They could also go to a vocational 

school if they pass.  If they do not pass, they will need to repeat S-4.  Thank 

you for praying!  Please continue to pray for the Examiners who mark 

the papers.  The papers for the whole nation are marked by hand.  The 

results will not be available until February 2025.   

 

Please pray for our P-7 (6th grade) students who will take their PLE exam in November.  

  

We thank God for each of you!  We truly appreciate your prayers and your partnership with us in this ministry that God has 

called us into.  It is a privelege to serve Christ alongside our partners. 
      Please check out our Graceproject_UG Instagram and facebook pages.  We update with videos and pictures regularly 

https://instagram.com/graceproject_ug?utm_source=qr        https://www.facebook.com/graceprojectUG?mibextid=2JQ9oc 

 

          The Telmans 
Jim, Michelle, 

    Jocelyn, Alexandria, JT, John, & Peter 

Answering God’s call to Uganda, 

East Africa 

 

Website: www.thetelmans.net       Field Address:               Mission Agency:                         Sending Church: 

     Email: Jim@thetelmans.net       PO Box 407                  Global Faith Mission Agency                Bible Baptist Church 

            ml.telman07@gmail.com    Masaka, Uganda                        PO Box 1088                   260 New Shackle Island 

                  Hixson, TN 37343                     Hendersonville, TN 37075 

Venmo:  https://venmo.com/u/James-Telman1                            (423) 493 – 4159                                (615) 824 – 0042 

YouTube Channel:   https://www.youtube.com/@jamestelman557 

Online Donations:   https://globalfaithmission.denarionline.com/Projects/Detail/?givingOption=2EE43D345B.                                                
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